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Change of 

Hospital Telephone Number

Starting from 31 March 2017, the telephone

number of the Prince of Wales Hospital will be 

changed to 3505 2211. 

All calls dialling from the hospital system 

will show the number 3505 6000 in the 

caller display of your phone. 

 

 

Hospital New 
Telephone Number 

35052211 





